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Comments: The Emerald Lake shelter does not need to be rebuilt as the Forest Service recognizes that visitors

must take the responsibility for looking after themselves in the wilderness.The remnants of the Quonset hut must

be allowed to fade naturally back to the wilderness or by using wilderness friendly methods of removal.This can

be done as it was built without using any motorized equipment.

Surely an Environmental Impact Statement is required as the Forest Service is proposing such an undertaking in

the Wilderness using such a lot of motorized equipment such as cement mixers, jackhammers and helicopter

flights.


